
 

25 Hosier Lane / London / EC1A 9LQ 

20 March 2013 
 
 
Dr Valery Sergeevich Katkalo 
Dean 
St Petersburg State University 
Graduate School of Management 
Volkhovsky Pereulok, 3 
St Petersburg 
Russia 
1990004 
 
Dear Dr Katkalo, 
 
Re-Accreditation 
 
I am writing to confirm that accreditation of the MBA portfolio offered by St 
Petersburg State University, Graduate School of Management has been endorsed by 
the Association’s International Accreditation Board. 
 
Accreditation has been awarded for five years subject to the conditions outlined in 
the Assessment Report (December 2012). 
 
The next full re-assessment of the MBA provision at the School is scheduled to be 
undertaken in December 2017. 
 
On behalf of the Association of MBAs, may I wish you and your colleagues continued 
success. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Mark Stoddard 
Accreditation Projects Manager 
Accreditation and Business School Services 



Sir Paul Judge 
President

Association of MBAs

David Gravells
Chair

International Accreditation
 Board (IAB)

It is hereby certified that the

MBA Provision
delivered by

Graduate School of Management
St Petersburg State University 

has been accredited by the Association of MBAs.

December 2012

Signed for on behalf of the Association of MBAs.
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